
Dear  Thank you for contacting the Highways Agency Information Line. 
Your query has been passed to me to provide a response as Atkins works on behalf 
of the Highways Agency to manage and maintain its trunk roads across the East of 
England including the A12 at Station Square in Lowestoft. Thank you for your 
comments regarding the southbound carriageway of Station Square. I can confirm 
we resurfaced the northbound carriageway in March 2011. This section included 
Station Square up to the traffic lights past Commercial Road. Regrettably we have 
no plans for this financial year to resurface the southbound carriageway but we will 
continue to monitor this section of carriageway for any further deterioration and act 
accordingly for any emergency patch repairs when required. In answer to your 
second question regarding the timings of the traffic lights please can I advise you to 
direct your enquiry to Suffolk County Council who are responsible for the 
management of these traffic lights. Please see contact details for Suffolk County 
Council provided. Telephone: 0845 606 6067. Email: customerservice@csduk.com. 
Yours sincerely... 




